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Dates to Remember 
 
 

 

THURSDAY 14th February 2013  
General Meeting: 
7.30pm @ Panthers Sports Club 
MY 2 PHOTOS: TBA 
JUDGE: Gaynor Robson 
PRESENTER: Garry Pearce - 
"Travel in Turkey" 

____________ 
 

SATURDAY 23rd February 2013  
Workshop: Brian Basham (VAPS) 
11.00am - Point of Interest in Your 
Photos 
2.00pm - Off Camera Flash 
@ Panthers Sports Club 
Entry by gold coin donation. 

____________ 
 

THURSDAY 28th February 2013 
Committee Meeting: At the Bishop 
residence. 

____________ 
 

THURSDAY 14th March 2013  
General Meeting:  
7.30pm Panthers Sports Club 
MY 2 PHOTOS: TBA 
PRESENTER: TBA 
JUDGE: Rene Martens 

____________ 
 

 
WACC 60th Anniversary 2013 

* WACC Exhibition in Reflections On High  
   This exhibit will be removed at 9.30am tomorrow (Friday 15th  
   February), so be there before that if you have not visited already.  
* 60th Anniversary Photographic Exhibition   
   6th February - 3rd March 2013 
   The exhibition has been extended until the 3rd March as the gallery 
   would have been vacant otherwise. Creators offered to let us leave 
   the exhibition installed for the extra time free of charge, so we thank 
   them for that. There are still spaces on the roster to look after the  
   exhibition, so we would appreciate your help with this. 
* The 60th Anniversary Dinner  
    Around 55 members, former members, and partners attended a 
    wonderful dinner at the Panthers to celebrate the club's Diamond 
    Jubilee.  
    Unfortunately there were a number of members and former members 
    who were unable to attend due to other commitments and travel 
    reasons etc. Formal apologies were received from: Lois Thompson,  
    June Johnson, Barbara Ridley, Jill Hancock, Bill & Patsy Cleverly, 
    Ian & Helen Bishop, Catherine Donovan, Stan & Louise Best,  
    Charles Tilley, Jean Mills (Tilley), and Ivan Bell (QLD.)  
   
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
      The exhibition @ Creators Art Space 
  

Attendance Book. 
Please sign the attendance book 

for insurance purposes. 
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Most Creative (David Tilley memorial trophy) 
Your entries are due with the Open entries tonight.  
Your creative images can be in camera or can use 
computer manipulation. They must however, have a 
photographic basis and not be entirely computer 
generated. 
 

VAPS Interclub Competition - March Meeting 
Entries are due for the VAPS Interclub at the March 
WACC meeting. Each member can submit 2 entries in 
each of the Print and EDI sections. Max entries per club 
are 15 prints and 15 EDIs. Please mark entries with your 
club, name and title. 

 
NEGV Report 

Your NEGV rep has sent an email to NEGV with a few 
comments and recommendations. NEGV will be having 
a meeting soon, but details are not yet available as to the 
date and time. 
 
 

Wanted - Presenters for 2013 
Do you know somebody that would make a good 
presenter? If you do, or would like to be a presenter 
yourself, please contact a committee member and book a 
spot on the calendar. 
 
 
 

OUTINGS and WORKSHOPS 2013 
 

On the drawing board: 
1. Night photography - 21st March 2013 
2. Table Top Mountain 
3. Paddy's River Falls (editors suggestion) 
4. Treasure Hunt 
Any suggestions for further outings or 
workshops should be addressed to the committee 
 
 

NEGV NEWS 
Next Meeting for 2013 is yet to be determined. 
EDI now has A & B grades as for the print competitions. 
Members may submit up to 2 images per section as per our 
own digital competition. 
i.e. 1024px (max w) x 768px (max h) at 72dpi  
 

 
 

CLUB EQUIPMENT FOR LOAN 
The Spyder Pro 2 colour calibration unit and the Logan 
matt cutter are available for members to borrow.  
A $20 deposit is required and this will be returned on the 
safe return of the equipment. If one of the club’s team is 
required to calibrate your computer with the Spyder, the 
first calibration will be by donation of $20 to the club. 

OUR SPONSORS: 
  

FOR SALE  
SELL, SWAP or TRADE 

Place your items here. Email Editor 

COMPETITION NEWS 
 Entries for Club Competitions 

Size Restrictions 
Please aware of the size restrictions for club (and 
other) competitions. 30 x 40cm, including the matt, 
is the largest size for our club competition and for 
NEGV competitions.  
Also, watch the thickness of your matted entries. 
3mm is the maximum.  
Please put a cardboard backing on your matted prints 
… this will help to protect them from damage. 
 

Competition Entry File Naming Convention 
e.g. Colour Prints, A Grade: 43~Title~CPA 
       EDI, B Grade:                43~Title~EDIB 
 

Club Competitions 
* Feb. - Entries due for 'Open' comp  
* Mar. - Entries due for 'Almost Black' comp. 
* Apr. - Entries due for Image of the Year. 
* May. - Entries due for the 'Stacked Up' comp. 
* June - Entries due for the 'Open' comp. 

 

Other Competitions 
1. Australian Weather Photo Comp 
Closes 31st March 2013. Obtain from 
www.bom.gov.au/calendar/contest Winners will be 
in the 2014 calendar. No prizes, but you get three 
free calendars if selected. 
2. National Rail Museum 50th Anniversary Photo 
Comp. Closes March 15th. 
Check the website for more details: 
http://www.natrailmuseum.org.au/  
3. Sydney Harbour International. Closes 1st April. 
Check the website  
http://www.sydney-harbour-international.org.au 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

EXHIBITIONS 
1. Albury Regional Art Gallery. More Seeing is 
Not Understanding - Ponch Hawkes. 
Photographs. 16th February - 7th April 

Kerry & Leighton Weymouth 
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